
Yavapai College District Governing Board Courtesy Event Notice 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-4311.02, a courtesy notice is herby provided that a 
majority of the Yavapai College Governing Board Members will be attending the Noel 

Campbell Campaign Launch Party on Friday, January 21, 2022, from 6:00pm – 8:00pm.  
However, no Board business will be discussed or taken at the campaign party.  


